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Knights of Columbus Council 8903 Awards $356 to The Arc New London County 

 
NORWICH—The Oakdale chapter of the Knights of Columbus awarded $356 to The Arc New London County as part of 
the proceeds from its 2017 Tootsie Roll Drive. Thanks to the continued support of the Knights of Columbus, The Arc 
can provide health and fitness programs and activities, including Special Olympics, to over 180 participants with 
intellectual and developmental disabilities (IDD) from southeastern Connecticut. The Arc’s Community Life & 
Advocacy program also offers self-advocacy, socialization skills, and civic engagement groups that help 

individuals with I/DD live their best lives. 

 
For more information on The Arc NLC’s Community Life & Advocacy program, please contact 
Denise Tift at (860) 889-4435, ext. 116. 
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